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5 November 2021
Free Instrument lessons for Pupil Premium children with Enfield Music Service (EMS) Spring 2022
Dear Parents

The following is to inform you about funding you may wish to access for your child.

The Government provides additional funding for children who are currently eligible for, or who have
in the past been eligible for, free school meals, and for those in Local Authority Care. This funding is
called the Pupil Premium and we receive this funding for your child. At Grange Park we use the Pupil
Premium in a variety of ways to promote the learning of children who are eligible for it. This includes
covering the full or part costs of musical tuition through the Enfield Music Service.

If you wish to enrol your child in lessons, Grange Park will pay the full cost of a weekly group lesson
which for the spring term is £62 . All lessons are given face to face in school.

A group lesson means your child will have 20 minutes a week with one or two other children in the
group. If you wish for your child to have individual lessons you will just need to pay the difference of
£46 as the full price is £108 without funding.

All lessons need to be booked on the Enfield Music Service website. If you have already created an
account, you can book easily: click on Sign in then Store, then Music Lessons Store. If you have not
yet created an account you will need to click on New customer which is in the top right hand corner
of the page, below ‘Accessibility’. Please click below to access the website. Remember, this will be
discounted by the school who will pay the cost of a group lesson and you will pay the difference if you
wish to. Please use the following website where you will find all the prices by clicking on Store.
https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/musicstore

@ Accessibility

Hello! Please sign in to access your account. New customer?

& Signln &= Store Gy Basket

Music Lessons Store
Ensemble & Club Store
Instrument Hire Store

Concerts & Events

We currently have piano, keyboard, violin, guitar, ukulele, drums, woodwind (including clarineo, a
lighter version of a clarinet) and brass tutors delivering weekly lessons. There is also a flute which has
been donated to school for anyone who would like to learn. It is recommended from year 4 up.
Please email the office to ask me about this. It is also possible to hire instruments from EMS.
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The deadline for booking lessons starting in January 2022 is Sunday 5 December.

Further information and guidance can be found in the

FAQs: https://traded.enfield.gov.uk/musicservice/fags.

If you already have an account you can easily book lessons this way. There is also information in the
store about Saturday ensembles and instrument hire should you be interested.

To enrol your child for lessons, please email the school office first, stating the name of your child
and which instrument they would like to learn and declaring that your child has free school meals.
The office will complete a form, | will sign this for you and then email it to you so that you can upload
this to the Enfield Music Service website when you book the lessons.

| do hope you will consider this amazing opportunity of funded instrument lessons. Please let me
know if | can be of further assistance in choosing an instrument right for your child.

Yours musically

Debbie Hagen
Music Coordinator
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